

OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

Milwaukee County

CHRIS ABELE • COUNTY EXECUTIVE

Date:

May 20, 2015

To:

Marina Dimitrijevic, Chairwoman, County Board of Supervisors

From:

Chris Abele, County Executive

Subject:

Appointment of Mr. Ethan Lenz to the War Memorial Corporation Board of

Trustees

Pursuant to the provisions set forth in Milwaukee County General Ordinance 45.058 and subject to confirmation by your honorable body, I am hereby appointing Ethan Lenz to serve on the War Memorial Corporation Board of Trustees. Mr. Lenz's term will expire on February 1st, 2017. A copy of Mr. Lenz's resume is attached for your review. Mr. Lenz will be completing Mr. Flynn's term who has resigned from the board due to retirement.

Your consideration and confirmation will be appreciated.

Chris Abele

Milwaukee County Executive

cc:

Supervisor Gerry Broderick, Chair, Parks, Energy & Environment Committee

Kelly Bablitch, Chief of Staff, County Board

Dave Drent, Executive Director, War Memorial Corporation

Mr. Ethan Lenz